





EXHIBIT A
The PSC recommends:

Steel Deck Arch

Compressed EIS Signalized Grade Separated Interchange at Highway 43
Concrete Arch Culvert over Stephens Creek

Storm-water treatment utilizing bio-swales on the east and west sides of the river
Community Advisory Committee (CAC) recommended design elements with an
estimated cost of $4.1 million to include:

o Structural element surface treatments including staining of concrete beams and
rusticated approach span column bases,

o0 Gateway feature near SE Tacoma Street and SE Grand Avenue,

Colored bridge roadway shoulder/bike lane and clear marking of bicycle and

pedestrian areas on the raised multiuse path/sidewalks,

Architectural lighting of the bridge arch ribs and river piers,

Belvederes located over the two river piers on both sides of the bridge (4 total),

Cost effective benches in the belvederes,

Aesthetic enhancements to required fencing on bridge deck (reduce areas where

fencing is provided if possible),

And enhanced street lighting poles and luminaires to provide appropriate

pedestrian scale and to allow comfortable use at night by all modes.
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The PSC further recommends that the project team look for ways to provide enhanced
streetscape on Tacoma Street between SE Grand Avenue and SE 6" Avenue.

Funding Plan

The PSC recognizes that the 60% project cost estimate is $268.8 million including the elements
listed above, and the PSC recognizes that this exceeds currently secured project funding by
$22.7 million. The PSC recommends that the Board direct staff to continue with project design
based on the Project Elements listed above and look for additional resources to fully fund the
project.

If the funding gap remains at approximately $22.7 million in March of 2012, the PSC
recommends that the Board adopt the Interim Interchange Strategy as shown on the attached
drawing to reduce the current project cost to allow the project to move forward with construction.

If the funding gap is significantly different from $22.7 million in March of 2012, the PSC
recommends that the Board direct staff to reinvestigate the most appropriate strategy to close
the funding gap and report back to the PSC so that the PSC can make a recommendation to the
Board.

In any case, the PSC recommends that the Board direct staff to continue to look for ways to

deliver the project as cost efficiently as possible and to report back to the PSC at the 90%
design milestone about project progress, design, and finances.
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